
 
Resume Building Workshop in UTRGV Community Hub 

 

In March, Alamo Community 

Resource Center in partnership with 

TECHBus hosted a free resume 

build workshop for high school 

students. The resume workshop 

was held during spring break to 

allow students to attend. 

The objective of the workshop was 

to educate the students on how to 

focus their skills and develop their 

career goals.  

 

Hidalgo County Precinct 2 provided the 

TECHBus to allow internet access for 

those students unable to access from 

their homes. As part of working to 

address the needs of the community, 

UTRGV and the Alamo Community 

Resource Center collaborated in hosting 

the resume workshop and providing 

internet access for students to not only 

build their resume, but to also promote 

the importance of aiming for greater 

future. 

 


